To Publie Heas
City of Richmond

:Tu\)l 16 , 200\
Richmond City Hall B/ oo 7243
6911 No.3 Road ITTEM No. &
Richmond, BC. V6Y 2C1
Tuesday July 10, 2001
Attention: City Clerk, Mr. J. Richard McKenna
Re: ZONING AMENDMENT BYLAW 7243 (RZ 01-115294)
Dear sir,

My name is John Tadashi Hamada. My wife and I own the property at 8811
Roselea Place, which borders the east side of the subject property owned by Serge &

Irene Roy. We are unable to attend the Public Hearing scheduled for July 16™ and would
like to submit the following comments for the record.

We have no objection to the rezoning that is being proposed, providing that the
existing fence and trees along the property line between our two properties are not

removed. The fence could be repaired, rebuilt or replaced. The removal of the trees

would significantly and negatively affect the value and privacy of our home. Their age
and the way they have been regularly trimmed and maintained over the years would make
it very difficult to replace.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter

Yours truly,

John T. Hamada
8811 Roselea Place
Richmond, BC. V7A 2K5
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